JUNE SBRWGA PRESIDENT MESSAGE
Our first “Home, Home and Home” held on the hottest day is over! This is the largest event that the women’s group has held.  I want to thank Brenda who coordinated this,  all the ‘worker bees’ and all the members that played to make this a great success. We have to also thank our pros Mike and Ken for all their help, the Hacienda staff for the huge task of setting up the room for lunch and Mindy who put together the beautiful flower basket center pieces which were given in a door prize drawing to the guests.  Jeanne Jensen was our life saver driving around handing out water, ice and Gatorade.  Many members wore their new shirts which really looked great and was very helpful to the guests to know who the members were.
Welcome to our newest member Cheryl Reddy.  She has already stepped up and helped at the check-in table this week. Please introduce yourself when you see her.
Speaking of volunteering, Sue Wells is our new sponsorship chair and could use some help.  Not interested in this?  Look over the list of committee’s and find something that interest you.  We always need people to help with all our Special Events so contact Brenda.
There will be a number of disruptions on the course again this summer between the aerating schedule and installation of new bunkers.  You may have noticed the circles on the course that will be the temporary greens.  Check our web page for play day schedule changes.  NO PLAY July 4th – July 11 – Queens of Swing.
I must remind everyone again that ALL communication goes thru Janice Mihora.  This includes any memo’s sent to our members and all articles for the ‘Roundup’.  
Stay Cool and Drink that water!!
Joyce DeYoung
 
